We are working in your area to increase safety and reliability for your community.

Lynbrook RCV Project



February 2023

Dear Neighbor,

We are writing to let you know that work on Merton Avenue and Chester Road is temporarily being delayed until Spring 2023. Our crews will be demobilizing from the site, securing any open excavations, and temporarily restoring the roadways.

Work on Merton Avenue and Chester Road will resume in April as our crews will continue with water main offsets, followed by the installation of the remote control valve, scheduled to be completed at the end of August.

We understand the impact caused by this project to your neighborhood. Our crews are doing everything possible for a timely completion of the work and restoration of disturbed areas. We thank you for your patience during this time.

For questions or concerns during restoration, or for more information, please contact us at the number or email below:

Thank you,

National Grid Stakeholder Management

Phone: 631-213-2009

זו הודעה חשובה .בבקשה תתרגם את זה.

Website: ngrid.com/lynbrookrcv

Email: box.Llprojects@nationalgrid.com

This is an important notice. Please have it translated.

